TO: MCDC Board of Directors
FROM: Russell Krasnesky

RE: Combat Challenge Event

Thank you again for the Promotional Grant awarded to bring the Firefighter Combat
Challenge Event to McKinney.

Our team diligently worked with MISD Leasing Manager Lisa Sizemore to secure Ron
Poe Stadium as the location for our event. Unfortunately, field improvements to MISD
stadium and the use of the parking lot as their equipment staging area prevented us
securing that location within the Combat Challenge teams travel schedule.

We respectfully request that you allow us to carry over the project grant awarded to the
2012-2013 year. We are confident now that work has been completed on the stadium that
we will be able to schedule the McKinney event within the Combat Challenge schedule.

Thank you for your consideration, if you have any questions please contact me at
214.808.8890.

Russell Krasnesky




